
 

 
Description of Documents 
Relating to ABP-314739-22 
 

 
 
 

Proposed development of a new 110kV substation in 

Belinstown, Swords, Co. Dublin 
 

 

Record 1 Record of 1st pre-application consultation meeting held with the prospective 

applicant on the 17/11/2022 

Letter 1 Notification letter issued to prospective applicant stating that the proposed 

development IS SID 

Letter 2 Notification letter issued to Fingal County Council stating that the proposed 

development IS SID 

 


